Date: Fri, 12 May 2000 16:21:34 -0400

From: Kate Wasch <kate.wasch@legal.gatech.edu>
To: Ted Hill <hille@emath.gatech.edu>

Cc: randy.nordin@legal.gatech.edu

Subject: Re: Open Records Act request

Prof. Hill:

You requested electronic and/or hardcopy backup for any e-mail to or
from )
Dr. Duke concerning you, deleted since April. As previously noted, this
will require a search of the tapes maintained by the Math Department. At
this time, I estimate that a search of the last four weeks of tapes would
cost approximately $1,500.00. Again, this amount would be payable by check
in advance. This search does not guarantee that the documents you request
exist. Any documents covered by work-product or attorney-client privilege
will not be produced.

Let me know whether you wish to proceed.
ped
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